
 
Help Us Make a Difference ….Feed the Need 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
During the weeks of October 19th  and October 26th,  our school will be collecting canned goods and dry 
goods to donate to the local food pantries.  Our food drive will help hungry families in our community. 
This food drive is being organized by the Orange County Leadership Class and being sponsored by the 
Orange County Service Council.  Each school in Orange County is being asked to participate.  The food 
pantry items will be donated to all three food banks in the county. 
 
Every single donation helps! Please send your items to school during these two weeks.  Teachers will 
have boxes in the classrooms to store the items in.  Together, we hope our combined donations will 
make a real difference for those in need. The food pantry is asking for nutritious canned and dry goods. 
Here are some suggestions:  
Canned vegetables 
Dried beans 
Fruit canned in its own juices 
Applesauce 
Canned soups 
Beef stew 
Canned tuna  
Canned chicken 
100% fruit juices 
Pasta 
Rice 
Condiments like ketchup and salad dressing 
Nuts 
Peanut butter 
Granola bars 
 
Donations will be collected in each classroom at Springs Valley Elementary and Springs Valley High 
School.  A prize will be given to the grade level that brings in the most items in each building!  
Thank you for your help!  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Darla Carnes at the 
elementary school. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Orange County Leadership Class 
 

 


